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Paris,January the 15th 2008
Dear new member,
We are very pleased to welcome you as a new European Microfinance Network member. You are joining an organization that includes now 60 members in 21 European countries.
EMN aims at promoting microfinance as a tool to fight social exclusion and to support the development of self-employment and micro-enterprise in Western Europe. We are sure that by becoming part of our network you share our vision of a society where all financially and socially excluded persons get access to a full range of financial services. 

The European Microfinance Network will be able to help you in your micro finance activities by:
· Organizing training courses on-location, practical sessions and exchange visits 

· Supplying technical assistance concerning financing and organization

· Organizing discussions, seminars, conferences, presentations, workshops and training courses

· Organizing research, analysis and evaluations

· Publishing and distributing training aids and other publications

· Providing regular and updated information about microfinance in the European Union and about its members

· Assisting in the research of legal, economic and social information 

· Lobbying for the recognition of Microfinance as an effective tool for social and economic development within Europe

· Responding along with its members to calls for proposals from the European Commission and any other funding agencies.

By becoming one of our members, you will have access to a wide range of services that are available to our members only. However we are sure that with an active involvement on your side, we will help your organization to become more efficient and more aware about the industry standards and best practices.
 EMN members will benefit from:

· A 20% discount on EMN training courses, on EMN exchange visits and our EMN annual conference, where you will learn about current best practices, innovations and networking with other EMN members
· Access to members-only information through our intranet website, where you can have access to best practices information and an online library, post job vacancies, etc. To get your password, please contact us directly.
· A website that will promote your organization. 
· Participation in EMN governance by providing input on our strategic organizational development.
· Access to a database of experts and trainers for your tailored needs. This facility available pretty soon, will respond to your specific needs to improve the quality of your services
· Access to European Union information on various calls for proposals, lobbying actions, etc.
· Joining in responding to calls for proposals along with other EMN members,
· And more benefits to come, according to your specific needs and our future development.

If you have any questions about your EMN membership, please don’t hesitate to contact me at: p.guichandut@european-microfinance.org or call me at: +33 1 56 03 59 70. 
We look forward to your strong involvement in EMN activities, in order to develop a strong and sustainable micro finance industry in Europe.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Philippe Guichandut

Executive Director.
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European Microfinance Network – 4 bd Poissonnière 75009 PARIS

 tel +33 1 56 03 59 70 – fax +33 1 56 03 59 59 – emn@european-microfinance.org 

www.european-microfinance.org

